MEMORANDUM
TO: 

Members of the Commission

FROM:

Dick Robinson

RE:

Draft Commentary

Enclosed is a new draft of the proposed “commentary” on the Contextual Plan that seeks to address the views expressed at our January meeting.  Please review this draft in advance of our February meeting, when we will need to reach consensus in time to share our thoughts with the Town Council.  It would be most helpful if you would provide any written reactions to Kate in advance of that meeting.

cc: Kate and Steve

